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HB 3362 

 

To the Joint Committee on transportation 

 

This is another bad bill.  It only adds to the onerous tax burden of Oregonians, but 

does nothing for the road maintenance funds. This just adds funds to light rail when 

Tri Met ridership is declining due to personal safety concerns.  You really think we 

need to fund more environmental programs? 

What we desperately need is a state DOGE administrator to clean out this kind of 

garbage. 

 

Sincerely, 

Richard Todnem 

Myrtle Creek, OR. 


